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Dear Parents and Carers,  
As part of our Understanding of the world topic, ‘All creatures great and small’, we have booked ‘The Farm on 
Wheels’ to visit our nursery. The children will have the opportunity to handle the animals, learn about the job 
role of a farmer and where their food comes from.  
The visit is to take place on Tuesday 18th July in the morning session. The farm on wheels will arrive 
at school at 9:15am and will depart at 11.30 giving all nursery children the opportunity to take part. Children 
will be supported to wash hands before and after handling any animals and hand sanitizer will be available to 
use. Nursery children in Sparkly Spiders and Dazzling dragonflies will spend the day with nursery children from 
Little Ladybirds so that all our nursery children have the opportunity to enjoy this wonderful experience 
together.  
In order to maintain the safety of the children and protection from little scratches, we do ask that long sleeves 
are worn on this occasion, and appropriate footwear for being outdoors. We are asking for a voluntary 
contribution of £11.00 per child to cover the cost of this visit. Please note that no child will be denied 
participation on the grounds that a financial contribution has not been made on his or her behalf. However, 
bearing in mind the cost of the visit, if support from parents is insufficient, the visit will be unable to take place. 
The visit can be paid for on Parent Pay; by paying via this method, you are giving consent for your child to  
attend the visit.  
Yours Sincerely, 
Mrs Christie  
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Nursery Farm on Wheels Visit – Tuesday 18th July 2023 
 

Pupil’s Name: _______________________________ Class: ___________________________ 
I give permission for my child to have their photo taken during the visit which may be added to our 

website/twitter page. 
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